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(Vancouver, WA) -- Mark Adams, MD, FACS, has been named 
chief medical officer for PeaceHealth, a not-for-profit health 
system with 16,000 caregivers serving communities in 
Washington, Oregon and Alaska. Adams will be responsible for 
leading clinical strategies in the $2 billion system, including 10 
hospitals, an 800-member multi-specialty group practice and a 
comprehensive laboratory.  
 
Adam, 62, is currently community chief medical officer for CHI 
Franciscan Health system in Seattle, Wash., where he served 
most recently as chief medical officer and previously as vice 
president for medical affairs.  

 
He has served on the Board of Directors for Cambia Health Solutions since 2009 and was 
the first practicing physician to serve on the American Hospital Association Board of 
Trustees, a post he held for three years. His background includes many other prestigious 
Board appointments, and he operated a private practice in thoracic and vascular surgery 
for more than 20 years.  
 
Adams received both his MD and BA in biology from the University of Pennsylvania. He 
conducted his general surgery residency and vascular surgery fellowship at the University 
of Washington, and is board-certified in general and vascular surgery. He has been 
recognized as one of the Best Doctors in America, as well as among America's Top 
Surgeons and this month, was named a finalist for Seattle Business Magazine's 
Healthcare Award.  
 
"PeaceHealth is an organization with a great reputation and mission-driven focus," 
Adams said. "I've been in the Northwest a long time so I know that PeaceHealth is well 
organized and a high integrity organization. I look for that as a differentiator."  
 
About PeaceHealth  
PeaceHealth, based in Vancouver, Wash., is a not-for-profit Catholic health system 
offering care to communities in Washington, Oregon, and Alaska. PeaceHealth has 
approximately 16,000 caregivers, a multi-specialty medical group practice with more 
than 900 physicians and providers, a comprehensive laboratory system, and 10 medical 
centers serving both urban and rural communities throughout the Northwest. In 1890, the 
Sisters of St. Joseph of Peace founded what has become PeaceHealth. Today, 
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PeaceHealth is the legacy of its founding Sisters and continues to serve communities 
when invited to do so with a spirit of collaboration and stewardship. 
Contact Info: 
Tim Strickland  
tstrickland@peacehealth.org  
Office: (360) 729-1483; Mobile: (615)3 30-5290 
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